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June 13, 2023 

 
David Scott  
City Manager  
City of Sidney  
1115 13th Avenue  
Sidney, NE 69162 
 
 
Subject: Seeking Community Feedback on Proposed Broadband Development Project  
 
Mr. Scott,  

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that ALLO Communications intends to apply to the 
Nebraska Public Service Commission for a Nebraska Broadband Bridge program grant to 
provide broadband internet service for an area of South Sidney.  

We are seeking feedback from Sidney leadership regarding the proposed project. We are 
excited about the opportunity to expand ALLO’s current broadband network.  

We would welcome a letter of support from the City to include in our application. If you would 
like to do so, please send the letter to Jody Hoops, New Markets Administrator at 
Jody.Hoops@allofiber.com by Wednesday, June 21.  

If you have any questions regarding the Broadband Bridge Program, please email 
psc.broadband@nebraska.gov or you may contact the Nebraska Public Service Commission 
Consumer Advocate during regular business hours (Monday-Friday, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm CT) by 
calling (402) 471-3101 or toll free in Nebraska at 1 (800) 526-0017.  

Sincerely,  

 

Jody Hoops  
ALLO Communications 
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